
From: PG&E Tariffs 
Sent: 1/2/2013 4:25:28 PM 
To: EDTariffUnit@cpuc.ca.gov (EDTariffUnit@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Kenyana Davis' 

(Kenyana.Davis@sfgov.org) 
Cc: efr@cpuc.ca.gov (efr@cpuc.ca.gov); William Sanders (william.sanders@sfgov.org) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Extension to Reply: Protest of the City and County of San Francisco to Pacific Gas 

and Electric Company Advice Letter 3349-G/4158-E Revisions to PG&E?s Gas and 
Electric Tariffs Per Decision 11-07-056, Decision 12-08-045, and Resolution E-
4535 

Kiana Davis 
William Sanders 

This e-mail is to notify you of the attached from the Energy Division granting PG&E's request for a one-
week extension (until Jan. 10, 2013) to respond to protests to PG&E's Advice 3349-G/4158-E. 

Thank you. 
PG&E Tariffs 

From: Kenyana Davis [mailto:Kenyana.Davis@sfgov.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2012 3:45 PM 
To: EDTariffUnit@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: PG&E Tariffs; efr@cpuc.ca.gov; William Sanders 
Subject: Protest of the City and County of San Francisco to Pacific Gas and Electric Company Advice 
Letter 3349-G/4158-E Revisions to PG&E?s Gas and Electric Tariffs Per Decision 11-07-056, Decision 12­
08-045, and Resolution E-4535 

Dear CPUC Energy Division: 

Attached is the Protest of the City and County of San Francisco to Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company Advice Letter 3349-G/4158-E Revisions to PG&E's Gas and Electric Tariffs Per 
Decision 11-07-056, Decision 12-08-045, and Resolution E-4535 in PDF/A format. 

Thank you. 

Kiana V. Davis 
Legal Assistant 

SB GT&S 0656655 
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Office of City Attorney Dennis J. Herrera 
1 Dr. Cariton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 234 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 554-4698 Direct Line 
(415) 554-4763 Facsimile 

SB GT&S 0656656 


